
Good Evening Loiederman Families,  

This is Megan McLaughlin, proud principal of LMS, calling with some important information. 
Tomorrow, Monday, December 6th is an ODD Day. We hope our families who celebrate had a 
very Happy Hanukkah! 

  

• Homework Club: Does your student need support with their homework or class 
assignments? If so, our LMS HW club - The Lion's Den starts next Tuesday, December 
7th and runs every Tuesday from 3:20 - 4:30. Snacks and activity busses are available. 
Students can pick up a permission slip from their English teachers or ESOL teachers. 
Please encourage your child to attend if they need some extra support! 

  

• Our next Hispanic/Latino Parent Meeting: Will be held on ZOOM on Tuesday, 
December 7th at 5:30-6:30pm. We will have a speaker from Priority Partners coming to 

talk about cold/flu. Here is the Zoom information: Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://mcpsmd.zoom.us/j/87911498740?pwd=TDE4SU5QK2NKWWRkMW9PdkZBRkpPdz0 

Meeting ID: 879 1149 8740 

Passcode: 246635 

Find your local number: https://mcpsmd.zoom.us/u/kcOE189UR  

o Basketball Tryouts: Boys and girls basketball tryouts will begin on December 
7th. Boys tryouts will be held on December 7th, 8th and 9th. Girls tryouts will be 
held on December 7th, 9th, and 13th. Students who wish to try out MUST be 
registered and submit medical forms through ParentVue by December 6th. 
Students who are not registered through ParentVue by the deadline will not be 
able to try out. 

  

• Lunches: With the combination of colder temperatures and an increased vaccination 
rate for our 6th grade students, we will be transitioning students back into the cafeteria 
in the coming weeks.  At this point, there are many students who are already in the 
habit of eating in teacher’s classrooms or in the Media Center, so the cafeteria will not 
be at full capacity.  Depending on temperatures, students will still have the option to go 
outside for recess toward the end of the lunch period. 

  

https://mcpsmd.zoom.us/j/87911498740?pwd=TDE4SU5QK2NKWWRkMW9PdkZBRkpPdz09
https://mcpsmd.zoom.us/u/kcOE189UR


Make sure to visit our December Newsletter to stay updated with all LMS Lion News and to 
check out the LMS PTSA Page on Facebook. Stay well, stay safe, and thank you for staying 
connected to Loiederman.  Have a good evening! 
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